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WHEN APPLICABLE—PLEASE ENSURE THAT THE FOLLOWING ITEMS ARE IN YOUR 

BULLETIN AND/OR ARE ALSO ANNOUNCED. 

*FOR THE CITY 

**FOR ALL PARISHES IN THE DIOCESE  
THIS WILL ENSURE THAT THE SAME INFORMATION IS BEING HEARD ACROSS THE 

DIOCESE. 
 

THANK YOU 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Appeal Update – December 14, 2016 

 
 

1. REACHING OUT IN MERCY, DIOCESAN APPEAL 2016-17-DECEMBER 14, 2016 UPDATE  We 

have reached 91.9% or $367,411 of its total in pledges, coming from 1459 donors across our 

Diocese. Thank you. Please see attached report for further details. Be sure to fill in the 

percentage on your thermometer.  
 

The Appeal Office is very happy to report that St. Joseph’s Parish, under the leadership of Fr. 

Pier Pandolfo, with the Parish Leadership Team and Appeal Coordinators have surpassed their 

parish goal.  To date, the pledged amount from the parishioners of St. Joseph’s is 105%. 

Congratulations and thank for your effort and generosity.   
 

A Christmas greeting card with a thank you note has been sent to all who have donated to date.  

The card is being sent on behalf of the pastor, the Appeal Director and the Bishop.  

 

 


